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DOLBY LANDFILL PHASE 2 AND PHASE 3 COVER UPGRADE 

MAINE BUREAU OF GENERAL SERVICES 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
January 11, 2022 

 
 
Distribution: 
 
Addendum No. 3 is stored on the Maine Bureau of General Services website for the Dolby Landfill Phase 
2 and Phase 3 Cover Upgrade. 
 
To All Contractors: 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by inserting its number and date in the bid form. Failure 
to acknowledge the Addendum may subject the bidder to disqualification. This Addendum forms part of 
the Contract Documents and modifies them as follows:   
 

1. Dolby Phase 2 and Phase 3 Cover Upgrade Bid Extension 
 

The bid due date for the Dolby Phase 2 and Phase 3 Cover Upgrade will be extended one week 
to Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 2:00 PM. This extension is due to a delay in the Maine 
Department of Labor issuing the 2022 wage rate schedule.  

 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this Addendum, or the Contract Scope of Work for the 
Dolby Phase 2 and Phase 3 Cover Upgrade, please contact Nick Thompson of Sevee & Maher Engineers, 
Inc. 207.829.5016, DoblyPhase2@smemaine.com. 
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